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The Cedar Rapids Athletics Officials Association will hold a meeting on Wednesday, Oct. 7 at
6:30 p.m. for anyone interested in becoming a basketball official.

  

The meeting will be held at the Grand Wood AEA building at 4401 6th Street SW in Cedar
Rapids, across from Hawkeye Downs.

  

The CRAOA trains and schedules officials for 7th grade through Junior Varsity games for Cedar
Rapids area schools.

  

Contact Joel Duffy at 350-9474.
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